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The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above subject is called to the following addendum  

to the specifications for the GMP#3 Bid Package. The items set forth herein, whether of omission, addition, 

substitution, or clarification are all to be included in and form a part of the proposal submitted. 

 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS: 

 

Bidders to review changes below. 

 

CHANGES TO SPECIFICATIONS: 

 

Item No. 1: Reference Advertisement:  Change the Pre-Bid Site Visit date to read “Wednesday, Janurary 

10, 2018” in lieu of  “Thursday January 4 2018”.  Note: The time will remain unchanged at 11:00 AM.   

 

CHANGES TO DRAWINGS: 

 

 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION: 
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